
2021 Summer Tennis at Perry High School 

Open Courts 

Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 

8:00 am - 10:00 am 

High school students, both boys and girls, are invited to attend “Open Court” as often as they 

like.  Either Coach Waltz or Coach Castillo will be on site to open up the facilities and 

equipment.  Students may use any of the equipment including ball carts, ball machines, 

hoppers, cones, etc. 

Open Courts dates begin June 1st 

Dates: June 1/3/4, 8/10/11, 15/17/18, 22/24/25, 29 

July 1/2, 6/8/9, 13/15/16 

 

If you have questions, please reach out to either one of us. 

John Waltz Perry Boys JV/Varsity Coach:  913-269-8867 Jrwaltz03@gmail.com 

Keith Castillo Perry Girls JV/Varsity Coach: 480-213-8685 castillo.keith@cusd80.com 
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